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Dear Ms. Waldstreicher,

Yes, the transfer of funds to the committees can and will be made on a weekly basis. Kindly
notify me if you need any edits or corrections to this reply. Thank you.

-toHappy New Year.

Regards,
Dr. Jorgensen

JWaldstreicher@fec.gov wrote:

Dear Dr. Jorgensen,

Per our phone conversation today, it is my understanding that although your request proposes
that PayPal Pro will transfer contributions to political committee accounts every two weeks, you
will be able to make those transfers every week or every ten days if required. If this is correct,
please confirm by return e-mail. Thank you.

Joanna Waldstreicher
Office of General Counsel, Policy Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street NW
Washington, DC 20463
(202)694-1585


